[bookmark: _GoBack]Healthy Pupils Capital Fund (HPCF) – Final Report for schools
Please complete the following monitoring report with key information about your project.

	School name:
	
	Number of pupils who have benefited from this project:
	

	Project lead:
	
	Number of parents/carers who have benefitted from this project:
	

	
	
	
	
	

	Please briefly outline what you did as part of your project, detailing what has happened as a result of receiving the HPCF and what the money was spent on (this does not need to be a detailed account of spend).

	








	Please briefly explain the impact that this project has had on pupils, staff and parent/carer healthy eating habits, physical activity and/or mental wellbeing e.g. increased consumption of water, increase in exercise, more pupils eating salad at lunchtime, improvements to cooking on the curriculum.

	









	Please explain if/how this project has encouraged other changes in school and outline any plans you have to make further improvements to encourage healthier eating, physical activity or mental wellbeing in your school.

	









Please email your report along with at least one ‘before the project’ and one ‘after the project’ photograph to Nicole on McGregorN@ealing.gov.uk by Friday 28 June 2019.

Your school will receive their remaining funding allocation on submission of this report. School who submit this report by March 2019 will receive their funds in April/May and by June 2019 will receive their funds in the July/August. 
